
March 5, 2014 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100 
King of Prussia PA 19406-2713 

To Whom It May Concern: 
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Preston Memorial Hospital is writing to inform the Nuclear Regulatory Commission of a change 
in upper management. Effective February 27, 2014, Preston Memorial Hospital became 
affiliated with Monongalia Health Systems. 

This action will not bring any change to Preston Memorial's Nuclear Medicine operations as our 
supervision will remain consistent as in the past. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Lockwood 
President & CEO 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of you~application dated 

0 3 _.OS" -J f , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative'review has been performed. 

~here~t;~tiviaZ:!s.~o7 Zli~ti: ~s~ssigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

O Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number Sf J SS '/: 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


